
 

July Birthdays 
As 

 some of you know, White Oaks has partnered with The Decatur Library to form our new Book Club. 

Our first read was a book about The Lewis & Clark expedition, narrated by the dog that accompanied 

the two during their exploration. Once a month we take a trip to The Decatur Library for discussion and fun 

trivia. Ask one of the Activities 

Residents: 
 

06 Loretta B. 

16  Mary S. 

18  Esther R. 

23  Bea S. 

28  Gerald G. 

28 Theresa G. 
 

Staff: 
 

18 Holli Stern 

18 Patricia Wooden 

24 Sandra Casper 

26 Maryna Quinn 

Lyle Snead 

Feb 24, 1933 

May 21, 2016  

Bob Zdzinicki 

Sept 7, 1935 

May 30, 2016 

Ron Atkinson 

Feb 23, 1927 

May 28, 2016 

Joyce Hanson 

Feb 10, 1931 

June 2, 2016 

Rich Wright 

Sept 30, 1929 

June 12, 2016 

We also made volcanoes out of clay and watched 
them erupt in honor of Mount St. Helen's anniversary. 
Pictured above, Mary, Phil, Holli & Marjorie wait for 
the volcanoes to erupt.   

Betty smiles at her Cookie Monster cookie. 

Please join us for time with the 
kids on Friday, July 29,  at 1:30 
for Disney at The Oaks. We will 

be celebrating Disney California's 
theme park opening in July 1955.   

Also on this day was the premiere 
of Steam Boat Willie in 1928. We 
will celebrate with memorabilia, 

games and Disney trivia.  

Children are encouraged to wear a 
Disney outfit for a fashion show 

we are presenting.   

Above: These two men did an 

awesome job for their first 

road show.  They are both 

members of Robin's family, 

cousin Dick Wright on the 

drums whose father was here 

and brother Dan Northrup on 

the guitar.  It was a combina-

tion act of music and come-

dy.  Residents hope to see 

them back! 

Linda's Kids are a vary talented 

group of piano students that 

Linda teaches.  They played like 

pros and the residents really 

enjoyed watching and listening 

to these young kids perform. 

(photo at right.) 

The residents visited The butterfly house which was amazing! 
They were able to walk through and watch different kinds of 
butterflies in their environment. We also were able to watch 
butterflies immerse from their cocoons. Some of the butter-
flies landed on the residents shoulders and hands.  At left is 
Vernabelle looking at the butterfly on her hand. 

 


